
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Lynn Stockman' <lynn@nccoa.org>

Date: 2/25/2013 1:56:49 PM
Subject: RE: sequester

Lynn,

The last figure I saw was 1.6M cut for Title III. I'm not sure how accurate this is.

From: Lynn Stockman [mailto:lynn@nccoa.org]
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 2:36 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: sequester

Tony

I was just reading an article about the sequester and the effect on home delivered meals. Do you know any figures 
for South Carolina. SCACAD meets tomorrow and I would like to share if you know.

Thanks

Lynn Stockman, Executive Director 
Newberry County Council on Aging 
1300 Hunt Street
Newberry, SC 29108

803-276-8266
lynn@nccoa.org
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